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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
Reception - 96.8%   
Yr 1 - 96.9%           Yr 4 - 85.5% 
Yr 2 - 97.2%           Yr 5 - 95.6% 
Yr 3 - 94.7%           Yr 6 - 96.1% 
 

. 

Snapshots from this week ... 
 

 

 
1 February—NEU Strike Action—possible disruption, however anticipating all 

classes to be open 
 3 February—Rock Steady Music Day  
8 February—Y6 Trip to Crucial Crew 

17 February Y6—Maths challenge at Bolton School (4 children) 
17 February—End of half term (3:15pm) 

27 February—School Reopens and gates close at 8:45am 
28 February—NEU Strike Action—possible disruption 

15 March—NEU Strike Action—possible disruption 
16 March—NEU Strike Action—possible disruption 

A Royal Visit! 
 

Last Friday, Grace, Mahisha and Eesa 
from Y6, along with Mrs Partington and 
Mrs Buchanan,were delighted to meet 

King Charles and Camilla, Queen 
Consort.  They visited Bolton Town Hall 
which was opened 150 years ago by the 

King’s great-grandfather, Edward, the 
eldest son of Queen Victoria and Prince 

 

 
Please encourage your child to be on 
time for school and explain to them 
that they are missing valuable class 

time if they are late. 
 

Please send any money into school 
in a named envelope.  We have a 

few spare small 
money envelopes in 

the office if you would 
like to collect some. 

Thank you 

Teachers’ Strike Action 
You will have received a letter by email from 

Mrs Partington about the NEU (National 
Education Union) strike action, which will 

take place on:  
Wednesday, 1 February  
Tuesday, 28 February  

Wednesday, 15 March and  
Thursday, 16 March 

Learning may be disrupted on these days. 

 

Next Friday we are having a music 
company called Rock Steady come into 
school to complete a demonstration to 
the children using drums, keyboard, 
guitars and singing.  The children will 
come home with a letter about paid 
lessons that will then be available in 
school where the children will create 

small rock bands.   


